
OHS Principal’s Report – January 18, 2012 

 
Enrollment 2011-12         SAT 1000 
 9/14 10/19 11/9 12/6 1/11     
9th 61 61 60 61 61     
10th 49 49 49 49 48     
11th 48 46 45 45 43     
12th 43 44 44 45 43     
Totals 201 200 198 200 195     
 
Attendance          SAT 2300 
 9/14 10/19 11/9 12/6 1/11     
9th 97.81% 97.12% 97.13% 96.63% 96.42%     
10th 97.7% 97.17% 97.1% 96.87% 96.79%     
11th 96.41% 96.22% 96.1% 95.92% 95.88%     
12th 96.7% 95.4% 95.25% 94.07% 93.6%     
Totals 97.21% 96.61% 96.48% 95.97% 95.77%     
 
Upcoming events
1/13 OHS UIL Invitational 

- BB vs. Sonora 
1/17 BB vs. Brady 
1/19 Walk for Success 
1/20 BB @ Wall 
1/23 Senior Financial Aid Parent Workshop 
1/27 BB vs. Ballinger 
1/31 BB @ Sonora 
2/3   BB @ Brady 
2/4   Band Solo Contest  

2/7   BB vs. Wall 
2/8   UIL Debate @ Ballinger 
2/10 BBB vs. Grapecreek 

- SB @ Miles 
2/11 OAP Fest @ Rankin 

- CS Comp Program @ UT 
2/14 BBB @ Ballinger 

- SB @ Big Lake 
2/16 JR College Road Trip 
2/17 SB vs. Ft. Stockton

  
The new year has really kicked off well; Our staff is really working hard toward our 
expectations. They seem to be using the iPads more and more each day. 
 
We have had some new kids come into the high school, but we have lost 5 overall. 
 
The stomach bug has stricken many of our kids; however, we seem to be holding steady in the 
95th percentile as a campus. Additionally, many of our kids took off early for the Christmas 
Vacation. 
 
TAKS and EOC are just around the corner. Testing will be in March, April and May. 
 
Softball, baseball and track will be starting before we know it. 
 


